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Student Of The Month 
To Be Announced… 

 
Decorate A Shoe Contest 

Winner 
We have such talented 

students!  Everyone did a 
great job and all those who 
entered will receive a prize, 
however the bragging rights 
and official DeMaira Swag go 

to Londyn Madlock for her 
Halloween themed tap shoes.  
Check out all the great art on 

display in the office!  
 

Field Trip 
We have arranged a field trip 

to view “Swan Lake” on 
screen at Dominican 

University in The Martin 
Theater.  Saturday, October 

23 from 3:00-5:00pm.  Tickets 
are $15.  We can lower the 

price if more people attend.  
Reservations are required and 

payment must be made in 
advance.  Let us know in the 

office if you will attend.  
Masks are required.    

 
Halloween Show 

Sunday, Oct 24th at 2pm  
at Dominican University 
Select classes have been 

invited to participate. Check 
your email for the invitation. 

Each dancer is required to pay 
a $40.00 participation fee (per 

family). This includes a seat 
for the dancer and 2 seats for 

family members. 

New Tee Shirts 
We are 
selling new 
logo tee 
shirts.  
“Never Stop 
Dancing” 
There is a 

limited supply of sizes. Get 
yours before they are gone. 
$20.00 per shirt 
 

Thank you to all those who 
ordered sweatshirts-they are 

in!  They are available for 
pick-up in the office. 

 
 

Taffy Apple Sale 
Fall has arrived and what 

better way to celebrate 
autumn then with taffy 

apples. They are available in 
plain or peanut. $2.00 per 
apple. Place your order by 
October 11th. They will be 

ready for pick up at the studio 
starting October 25th  

 
Boo Bags Are Back 

Once again we will be taking 
orders for our October Dance 
Kits. These will be dance and  

Halloween themed crafts, 
worksheets and more. 

Orders must be placed by Oct. 
23, Boo Bags will be available 
for pick up starting Monday, 
Oct. 25.  $20.00 per Boo Bag 

 
Wear Your Halloween 

Costume to Class 
The week of Monday, Oct. 25 

through Saturday, Oct. 30 
students may wear their 

Halloween costume to class.  
Students may also bring a 
treat to share, however all 
treats must be taken home 

and not eaten here.   
 

Ballet Shoes Tip 
Have your child wear their 

ballet shoes, tighten 
drawstrings-not too much, tie 

a knot and clip away the 
excess strings. The string gets 
tucked into the shoe. There is 
no need to tie the shoe each 

week-it’s a slipper! 
 

Safety Reminder 
Please keep your dancer at 
home if they are not feeling 
well.  Do not come to class 

with a cold.  We offer classes 
on Zoom or students can do 
an in-person make-up class 

when they feel better.   
Also, please only one adult 

accompanying a child to class 
when possible.  The less 

congestion in the office and 
waiting room, the safer it is.  

Thank you for your 
cooperation.   

 
October Tuition 

October Tuition Is Due: 
October 4th - October 9th  

This will cover four weeks of 
classes: 

October 4th -October 30th  
 

Social Media 
Follow us on Facebook and 
Instagram-get all the latest 

updates! 
 

Referrals 
We still have classes with 

openings, and we appreciate 
your references and referrals.  

Please share our school 
information with anyone who 

may be interested in dance.   
 

Thank You! 
We appreciate your continued 

patronage and support.  
Thank you for choosing 

DeMaira Dance Studios Inc.  


